
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Self-service Vending Market Notice 
 

WeGo Public Transit is interested in replacing our vending machines at our 130 Nestor 
Street location with a self-service vending market.  

 
 Interested firms may respond to Kim Hereford by emailing kim.hereford@nashville.gov.  

 
The deadline for submitting a notice of interest is January 31, 1:00 p.m. CST. 
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